
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shabbos  

Candle Lighting 7:40PM 

Mincha/Kabbalas 

Shabbos 
7:00PM 

Talmud Sotah 8:15AM 

Shacharis  9:00AM 

Shiur 6:35PM 

Mincha 7:25PM 

Havdalah 8:43PM 

  

Weekday  

Shacharis 

Sunday 8:00AM 

Mon-Fri 7:00AM 

  
 

Mincha  

Sun-Thu  7:50PM 

 

 

 

  

 

The weekly Shmooze News is dedicated by: 

 Jack and Susan Gluck in memory of Milton & Edith Gluck z"l and Nicholas Brecher z”l; 

Stuart Harris in honor of Penny Harris; and  

Aaron and Susan Weinberg in memory of Jack & Helen Weinberg z"l and 

Morris & Nellie Fischer z"l.  
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˫˩˪ ˫˸˶˲˯ˣΦΦΦΦˢ˲ˣˮ˸ˢ ˶ˬ˰ ˸˞ ˫˩˞˧˟ˢ ˫ˣ˧ˬΦΦΦΦ ˣ˶˲˯˸ ˸˟˷ˢ ˸˶˥ˬˬ ˡ˰

˫ˣ˧ ˫˧˷˧ˬ˥ 

 “And you shall count for yourselves from the day 

that you brought the Omer as a wave offering.” 

Vayikra 23 15:16 

Rav Meir Yechiel, the Ostrover Rabbi, once said what’s 

the definition of a great rabbi? It is someone who eases 

the burdens of the Jewish people, and to prove it he 

shared the following thought. The Talmud states 

(Makkos 22B) people are foolish, they stand up for a 

Sefer Torah but they do not stand for a Torah scholar. 

For in the Torah it says when a person is punished with 

malkus (lashes) he is given 40 lashes (Devarim 25:3) yet 

the rabbis explained that it really means 39 lashes.  
 

http://www.yicbh.org/
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So, the rabbis overrule the Torah and therefore they should get more honor than a Sefer 

Torah. However, there is another case where the rabbis also overruled the Torah, if you 

will, and that is by the Omer. The Torah says you should count 50 days and the Rabbis 

say it means 49. So why does the Talmud cite the example of 39 lashes rather than the 

49 days of the Omer to prove their point? The answer is, the counting of the Omer does 

not affect the next person, but to receive 39 lashes instead of 40 would save another 

Jew some pain, So you see, said the Ostrover Rabbi, when the Talmud wants to prove 

the greatness of a rabbi, it mentions the case of 39 lashes where we try to ease the pain 

of a Jewish brother! 
Wishing you an inspiring Shabbos! 

Rabbi Moshe Gruenstein 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR SHABBOS KIDDUSH SPONSORS 

With winter over and summer almost here, we are in the “slow season” for getting Kiddush 

sponsors. We are therefore asking our members and friends to sponsor a Kiddush over the coming 

months in commemoration of special family occasions (anniversaries, birthdays, yahrzeits, etc.) or 

just as a gesture of support to our shul. As a special bonus, Kiddush sponsorship cost now is at 

“summer rates”, so that the basic Shabbos Kiddush is an extremely affordable $700. Of course, 

more elaborate Kiddushim can still be sponsored. We thank all for your support of this wonderful 

Young Israel tradition that so greatly benefits us all by allowing us to socialize in our beautiful shul 

building – a place of Kedusha, holiness. 

 
 

 

 
Search for Young Israel of Bal Harbour 

 

MAZAL TOV TO OUR YOUNG ISRAEL  

"With great gratitude to the Almighty, we are pleased to announce that our Young Israel has today 

received our Certificate of Occupancy for our new building. This C of O represents the culmination 

of 9 years of hard work. Our deep thanks go to our Building Committee, our Rabbi, our President, 

our past Presidents, our Officers and Board Members during these years, and the many members 

of our shul for all of their generous financial support. We have been blessed by a beautiful and 

spiritually uplifting new building, a place where we can be closer to G-d. May all of our families be 
blessed with Bracha and Simcha in our new building, and in King Solomon's words "may we be 

blessed to live in the House of the Lord all the days of our lives". 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Congregational Family and Shul News 
¶ Kiddush this Shabbos is co-sponsored: by Linda & Steven Storch, commemorating the yahrzeit 

of Steve’s mother Lee Storch, Liba bat Zusman Halevi z”l; and by Larry Sheftel in loving 

memory of Al G. Brown z”l; and by Dan and Miriam Wiener wishing Refuah Sheleimah to 

Nechama bas Sara and Arye Leib Ben Sara. 

¶ Seuda Shlishis this week is sponsored by Jeff & Cathy Weiss, commemorating the yahrzeit of 

Jeff’s father, Elimelech Chaim ben Shmuel Tzvi z”l. 

¶ Mazel Tov to Nechama and Asher Lieber on the birth, in Israel, of their great granddaughter, 

born to their son Amiel and daughter in law Sarit. The baby was born on Yom Haatzmaut, and 

named Tahel. 

¶ Mazel Tov to Larry and Rozy Jaffe upon the bar mitzvah of their grandson Daniel Elnatan Ness 

in Jerusalem last Shabbos. Mazel Tov also to their children Charlie and Dorith Ness and to the 

whole family. 

¶ We wish Refuah Shleimah (speedy recovery) to Allen Packer, Alexander ben Esther Raizel. 

Youth Program - rabbifried@yicbh.org  
 

¶ Father & Child learning will take place upstairs during Seudah Shlishis with treats & prizes! 

¶ High School teens are invited to Learning and Frozen Yogurt every Wednesday night. Please 

contact Rabbi Fried for timing and location details. 

¶ End of the school year High School Shabbaton May 12-13. Please see flyer for details. 
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Classes and Upcoming Events 

 
¶ Mondays at 10:30AM – Ladies Tehillim Group in the Beis Midrash. 
 
 

¶ Thursdays at 6:45PM – Beis Midrash Night.  
¶  

 

 

E-mail communication 

When you e-mail the office please make sure your e-mail is to yakira@yicbh.org  

NOT yibh.org 

The e-mail for Florence, our new receptionist/secretary, is florence@yicbh.org 
 

mailto:rabbifried@yicbh.org
mailto:yakira@yicbh.orh
mailto:florence@yicbh.org


 

 

 

 

 

From our Gallery 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

If you are interested in sponsoring Kiddush or Seuda Shlishis,  

please contact Stuart Harris or Yakira at (305) 866-0203. 
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Please submit all insertions for the Shmooze News to  

yakira@yicbh.org by noon on Thursday. 
 

  

  

 

ATTENTION ALL MEN!  
Please do not walk behind the 2 ladies’ sections during services. 

Please use side doors to enter and exit Sanctuary after 10:00 AM. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

mailto:yakira@yicbh.org

